MVEIRB File: EA02-002

September 11, 2002

Mr. Robert Moore
Vice-President,

Northern Rivers Surveys Ltd.
¢/o Lorrnel Consultants

400 — 6™ Street SW

Calgary, AB T2P 1X2

Fax: (403) 265-3874

Dear Mr. Moore:

Re: Northern Rivers Surveys’ (NRS) Request for Intervener Status

In regards to your request for Intervener Status in the WesternGeco environmental assessment
(Review Board File #EA02-002), please refer to sections 7 and 8 of the Review Board’s Rules of
Procedure for Environmental Assessments and Environmental Impact Review Proceedings for an
outline of the procedure for obtaining status. I have attached a copy of the Rules of Procedure
and they are also available on the Review Board’s website at www.mveirb.nt.ca.

I have also attached the Identification of Environmental Assessment Roles form for you to
complete and return to the Review Board. An electronic copy of this form is also available if
you would prefer to use it.

The WesternGeco EA is currently on hold while the company completes its test program. When
the Review Board commences work on this EA, your request for Intervener Status will be
considered. You will be informed of the Review Board’s decision shortly afterwards. In the
meantime, NRS’ representatives, Lorrnel Consultants, have been added to the distribution list
for the WesternGeco EA and will receive future documents as they become available. In the
event that the review Board declines NRS’ request for Intervener status, Lorrnel will still remain
on the distribution list.
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If you have any questions, please contact Alan Ehrlich at (867) 766-7052 or
aehrlich@mveirb.nt.ca.

Sincerel%,
“‘_/C‘\/k
Vern Christensen
Executive Director

Attachments (2)

Mackenzie Valley Environmental Impact Review Board
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